





21st March 2017

Dear Parents,

I have some exciting news for Class 2. I have been in contact with Sienna’s new School in Australia and we have decided to link up. Over the next few months we will be communicating through email, letters and video messages. We will be doing some letter writing and I was hoping to encourage some children to become pen pals. If you would like your child to take part in video messaging, sending photos or becoming a pen pal please can you tick the boxes below. 

I think this will be a very exciting project for us all.

Thank you,

Mrs Whalen. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………

Please tick the box if you would like  your child to:

Be included in class photos 


Take part in video messages 


Have an Australian pen pal 

Signed: …………………………………………
